
NONDISCRIMINATION POLICY  

The South Park School District, an equal opportunity employer, will not 
discriminate in employment, educational programs, or activities based on race, 
color, national origin, sex, age, ancestry, physical handicap, or union 
membership. This policy of nondiscrimination extends to all other legally 
protected classifications. Publication of the policy is in accordance with state and 
federal laws, including Title IX of the Education Amendments of 1972, Section 
503 and 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1978, and the Americans with 
Disabilities Act of 1990. For more information, contact the South Park Title IX 
Coordinator, Mr. Wayne Gdovic at 412-655-3111.  

 


